

The Most Reverend Joseph W. Tobin, C.Ss.R. Archdiocese of Indianapolis 1400 N. Meridian Street Indianapolis, IN 46202-2367 317-236-1403

November 2, 2016

Steve Dawson St. Paul Street Evangelization 8220 W. State Rd 48 Bloomington, IN 47404

Dear Steve:

I am writing to commend you on the work of St. Paul Street Evangelization. This apostolate is certainly helping to fulfill the Great Commission by bolstering the confidence of Catholics in a non-confrontational approach to evangelizing people in their local community.

When you and I met it was clear to me that your zeal for evangelization had led you to provide a very practical resource for Catholics interested in sharing the Good News. I am glad to hear that local parishioners are becoming aware of your efforts and collaborating with you so that training in evangelization can be available in the Archdiocese of Indianapolis.

Again, congratulations on the good fruit that SPSE is bearing by God's grace. May He bless you abundantly in your efforts throughout this Archdiocese and beyond. With every best wish and prayer, I am,

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Cardinal-designate Joseph W. Tobin, C.Ss.R.

NW. (on Con

Archbishop of Indianapolis.